
Ahava LLC – 333 N. Canal St 

2022 Annual Report 

 

Good Afternoon 
 
This report is in regards to, Ahava LLC located at 333 N. Canal St, Holyoke 
 
Since receiving our Special Permit on August 23, 2022, we have also been approved for 
our provisional license with the CCC. We now await final licensing after buildout and 
inspections are completed. 
 
Our plans are complete and have been submitted to the city and the State. We have a 
full team of General Contractors, subcontractors, architects and engineers. We have our 
building permits and construction has begun. We do not have a complete schedule date 
as to when our buildout will be completed.  
 
We are not in the stage yet to hire employees, however we are in the process of 
working on our SOP's (systems of procedures)  so we will be completely ready when 
the time comes to start the hiring process. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
With Gratitude  
Karen Talton 
 


